
Dues News        February 6, 2022 

Dear AASF Members and Former Members, 

The Board of Directors has voted to extend two years of membership for the price of one.  Individuals 

who join or renew at the current rate of $35 will have membership benefits for calendar year 2022 and 

2023.  Members that already renewed for 2022 will also be extended through 2023.  If your membership 

lapsed in the last few years, now would be a great time to rejoin.  You can join, renew or donate on-line 

at our website   Alaskan Aviation Safety Foundation – Alaskan Aviation Safety Foundation 

(aasfonline.org) .  Click on the blue link at the bottom of the home page.  That’s all there is to it. 

Why are we doing this?  We recognize that the cancellation of our live fall and spring seminars 

represented a substantial loss of benefit to our members.  There is no substitute for in-person seminars 

to learn from and question the experts, earn wings credit, and renew old acquaintances.  Our financial 

objective for the immediate future is to maintain a healthy posture so we can resume and improve our 

seminar activities when the public health situation allows.  We are a volunteer organization with a single 

part-time administrative assistant.  Nevertheless, we have minor overhead and administrative expenses 

we must meet. We continued, and will continue, to offer aviation scholarships despite our present 

inability to host live seminars.   

We miss you. We’re still here and trying to work our way through COVID restrictions. We don’t want to 

lose you as a member.  I encourage you to join, renew, or donate any amount. 

Thank you, 

Rocky Capozzi 

Chairman, Alaskan Aviation Safety Foundation 
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